
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
 
I thought I lived in a country that believed in freedom of speech. 
 
 
 
I thought I lived in a country that believed you were innocent until proven 
guilty. 
 
 
 
I thought I lived in a country that believed every person was entitled to a fair 
trial with representation. 
 
 
 
I thought I lived in a country that allowed me to question our government, 
beliefs and ideals. 
 
 
 
It seems that this is not the case. 
 
 
 
The proposed anti-terror legislation restricts my ability as an Australian 
Citizen to exercise my rights of Freedom of Speech. 
 
 
 
I don’t want to live in a country like that! 
 
 
 
 
 
Kristi Street 
 
Broadway NSW  
 
 




